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The destruction of the woods in this location has impeded on other’s land and destroyed walnut trees that are highly
valued. 
There are over 30 deer standing dumbfounded with no home, along with all the other wildlife after the permit-less
bulldozing done by a company who has no clue what they are doing, ignoring property lines and planning roads
through other property owner’s land.
The city of Kansas City needs to stop this project to protect everyone in surrounding area from traffic, noise,
destruction of habitat, impeding on other’s land and water run off onto the neighbors land as well as the City of
NKC that this land butts up to.
Then there is the complete destruction of a century old woods.
How the city of Kansas City ever approved anything about this project next to beautiful Macken Park is beyond
incomprehensible.
The Department of Natural Resources will be investigating this project this week also.

Lisa Linscott
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